
 P  IONEER  M  IDDLE  S  CHOOL 

 Panther  Post 
 Week  of  June  23,  2024 

 “  All  students  will  learn  and  grow  academically,  socially,  emotionally  and  physically!  ” 

 “Sunsets  are  proof  that  endings  can  be  beautiful.” 
 ~  Beau  Taplin 

 Dates  to  Remember 

 ●  June  24:  6S,  6/7E,  &  8R  Morning  Movie  Field  Trip 

 ●  June  24:  Grade  8  Afternoon  Movie  Field  Trip 

 ●  June  25:  Year-End  Awards  9:00AM 

 ●  June  25:  Grade  8  Farewell  10:00AM 

 ●  June  25:  Year-End  Dance  1:00PM 

 ●  June  25:  Report  Cards  Released 

 ●  June  26:  Last  Day  for  Students 

 ●  June  28:  Office  Closed  for  Summer 

 ●  August  27:  Office  Reopens 

 ●  August  29:  School  Supply  Drop-Off  1:00-3:00PM 

 ●  Sept.  3:  First  Day  for  Grade  6  Students 

 ●  Sept.  4:  First  Day  for  Grades  7  &  8  Students 

 ●  Sept.  5:  Meet  the  Teacher  Spaghetti  Dinner  4:30-6:00 

 ●  Sept.  9:  School  Council  &  Friends  of  Pioneer  Mtgs.  7:00PM 

 Items  of  Note 

 This  is  the  last  Panther  Post  newsletter  of  the  school  year.  We  will  return  in  the  new  school 

 year.  We  all  wish  you  a  safe  and  enjoyable  summer! 

 The  school  will  process  $5  refunds  through  SchoolCashOnline  as  students  return  their  school 

 locks  on  Monday.  If  the  lock  is  not  returned  Monday,  the  refund  will  be  forfeited. 

 Families  are  welcome  to  join  us  for  our  Year-End  Awards  Ceremony  on  Tuesday,  June  25  at 

 9:00AM,  with  the  Grade  8  Farewell  to  follow  at  approximately  10:00AM. 

 Included  with  Tuesday’s  report  cards  is  a  welcome  letter  that  includes  a  2024-25  supply  list  and 

 fee  schedule.  It  also  includes  your  grades  5-7  child’s  homeroom  placement  for  next  school  year. 

 Check  your  child’s  general  “Citizenship,  Personal  Development,  and  Work  Habits”  Teacher 

 Comment  on  the  page  1  of  their  report  card  to  see  if  your  child  made  their  grade  and  are  being 

 “promoted”  to  the  next  grade  or  if  they  did  not  make  their  grade  and  are  being  “placed”  in  the  next  grade. 

 School  is  open  on  Wednesday  .  We’ll  have  some  fun  &  games  for  the  kids.  We’ll  also  do  some 

 clean-up  and  help  teachers  move  to  their  new  classrooms. 

 School  resumes  after  Labour  Day  in  September.  We  will  once  again  have  a  staggered  start  with 

 only  Grade  6  students  attending  on  Tuesday,  September  3.  All  students  attend  on  September  4. 
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